
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Summer 1  2024 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
This term our topic has been ‘Build it up’. We 

have been building using cardboard boxes 

and duplo and reading the story of ‘The three 

little pigs’. We have made the most of (the 

brief spell) of sunshine and had lots of water 

play. The children have played together 

brilliantly in the water, splashing and squirting 

each other.  

We also had a trip to Pets at home. We went 

on the minibus. We watched all the cars out of 

the window. When we got to Pets at home, we 

went to see rabbits, guinea-pigs and lots and 

lots of fish. The fish were a huge hit with 

everyone.      

Magic moments  

We have had lots of wonderful magic 

moments this term including; 

Lily was amazing during our visit to Pets at 

home. She went into the shop and spent ages 

looking at the fish. Lily we were so proud of 

you.  

Aslan has continued to communicate with 

staff, using a symbol to request ‘more’ bubbles 

or to be squirted more with a water pistol. 

Aslan was also amazing during our visit to Pets 

at home and loved watching the fish.  

Emilia was been taking a brilliant interest in 

herself and other people. She has spent time 

looking at her own reflection and has been 

doing some ‘intensive interaction’ with Anne 

which has been wonderful to watch.  

Hafsah has had an incredible term. She has 

worked so hard, telling us what day of the 

week it is and what the weather is like and also 

reading words such as rabbit, ipad, happy and 

toilet. We are so proud of your Hafsah.  

Dates 

Term ends – Friday 24th May 

Summer term 2 begins – Monday 3rd June 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


